
 

 

MEMO 
Date:  August 3, 2023 

To:   Patrons and Staff  

From:  Middlesex County Department of Infrastructure Management 

RE:   Club House Closure for Upcoming Renovations at Raritan Landing  

  

 

Dear Patrons of Raritan Landing: 

Middlesex County Department of Infrastructure Management and Indigo Golf Partners 
are assessing the Club House building for future renovations including interactive golf 
simulators and potentially many more new amenities. As you may have noticed, the Club House is 
currently closed and will be until further notice. This is a necessary step for engineers and designers 
to evaluate the space for these exciting upgrades as well as required inspections of the structure due 
to the recent storms.  

As part of the ongoing effort by Middlesex County to elevate the player experience, starting with 
recent renovations at Tamarack East and West Course in 2020—the County is now reviewing 
concepts to improve and modernize the Raritan Landing Club House to better serve its players and 
guests. This vision to make Middlesex County golf courses a premier destination for recreation and 
events is two-fold – to dramatically enhance the player experience and attract new residents to the 
sport of golf.  

Indigo Golf Partners and Middlesex County are committed to providing excellent service and 
experiences for its guests. For the interim period, the County is providing mobile spaces including a 
comfort station. All check-ins can continue to take place online. 

Additionally, the County encourages you to explore Tamarack and The Meadows as alternative 
courses during this time. Visit www.middlesexcountygolf.com for more information and 
updates.  

 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Regards, 

Middlesex County Department of Infrastructure Management 

http://www.middlesexcountygolf.com/

